

## Tuluksak Head Start



## February 9, 2021 News Letter



















AVCP received donations from out states, giving the parents opportunity to make a wish list of personally needs and items, so the lists was made and fax to center office; from there the central staff worked on it. Just recently the donations came. Our lead teacher called parents to pick the boxes up. The parents look through and take what they needed, most all the parents were happy for what they received. A Great Big Thank You to whoever donated clothes to our families during our crisis in our village, which our laundry and water system burn down, it filled our hearts with happiness which was sadness there.